
www.windmillhill.school 01928 712337 Autumn 5 2425 Happy Christmas 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
18th December 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Christmas Holidays 
 
What a wonderful Autumn Term we have had!  
 
Thank you to all parents and carers who have supported all our fundraising activities this term, 
we appreciate your enduring loyalty to the school community.  Thank you also for all the support 
assisting the children with costumes and accessories for the plays, Talent Show and other 
activities in school.   
 
The final total raised from the Christmas Fayre was £1193.10!  Thank you so much!  This money 
will go to good use in school. 
 
Congratulations to those children who received a Headteacher’s Award for their excellent 
attitude to school life.  It is hard to pick two children from each class as so many of our children 
are outstanding so I would like to compliment all of our children on their achievements.   
 
Please note that the Performing Arts Club and Multi Sports Club are cancelled until further 
notice.  The Choir Club will continue. 
 
Finally, we would like to wish you a lovely Christmas spent with family and friends and we look 
forward to seeing you all in the New Year. 
 
School closes on Friday 20th December at 1.30pm. 
 
The new spring term will begin on Monday 6th January 2025 at 9.00am.   
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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May I take this opportunity to wish all of 

our children, parents and carers  
a very  

Happy Christmas  
and  a  

Peaceful New Year. 
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